
 
 

 

 

 

 

ה"שפת וןמרחש 'ד  
November 5, 2024 

To the beloved members of our community, 

It is of the utmost importance that our entire community vote in 

the election - and we should feel as if we are mechuyav to do so. 

There are crucial races and ballot questions that require our 

communal voice to be heard and our government officials need 

to see how strongly our community turns out to vote. 

If you have not yet voted – please go to your regular Election Day 

polls before 8 pm tonight. If you have never registered to vote, 

please go to the polls with a Maryland ID card or a document that 

proves your Maryland residence, and you can register there and 

vote on a provisional ballot. 

If you have questions or require assistance, please call the 

Agudah Maryland office - 410-484-3632, or go online and visit 

www.mdvoting.info to find the information you need. 

PLEASE REMEMBER: This election requires the participation of 

every single eligible voter in our community.  

Help yourself, your family, and your community – make sure you 

vote! 

 

Yaakov Hopfer on behalf of the Vaad HaRabbonim 

http://www.mdvoting.info/

